From: PAIKKA MN

To: Ross Haddow

Cc: Eric Hudak

Subject: PAIKKA (550 Vandalia St.) CDD

Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 2:14:00 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Ross,

We emailed with you a bit back in December and January about this and are following up now
that we have done some further research. We are looking at the best path forward for our
business to obtain a liquor license and believe that creating a CDD in our area would make the
most sense. Given we're located within the Creative Enterprise Zone, and based on discussions
we've had with folks at the CEZ, Ward 4 and the licensing office, we think it would be
beneficial to the most people to use the existing CEZ as a guideline to create a new CDD,
(barring the residential areas that are not permitted to be included in a CDD).

This is the best approach for our business to obtain a non-restaurant liquor license and makes a
lot of sense from a community, growth and inclusivity standpoint - aligned with the goals of
the CEZ and the city. We'd love to hear from you the next steps in pursuing this, or what
questions or feedback you have on this approach. We're hoping to get this rolling asap so
would love to hear from you soon!

Thanks Ross,
Angie + Marlo
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